
 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 
   

Important dates for your diary 

Event Class assemblies 

31.10.22 Secondary school applications deadline 05.10.22 6JG 

01.11.22 Children return to school 12.10.22 3MK 

10.11.22 Rescheduled gem trip 19.10.22 4MV 

05.12.22 – 09.12.22 TBC Christmas performances 02.11.22 5JA 

16.12.22 Last day of term (2:00pm finish) 09.11.22 2PH 

03.01.23 INSET day 16.11.22 5BH 

04.01.23 Children return to school 23.11.22 2CS 

 

 



Celebrations 

Class Star of the 
Week 

Writer of the 
Week 

Mathematician of 
the Week 

Reader of the 
Week 

Presenter of 
the Week 

RCM Thomas Savannah Yusuf Liam 

1AJ Freya Sade Fatimah B  Jasmine 

1HE Romel Reuben Nabiha Tyler Jaime 

2PH Jafari Malik Isa Jayda Zahara 

2CS Yousef Adam Khadijah Mohamed Francesco 
 

Class Star of the Week Writer of the Week Mathematician of 
the Week 

Presenter of the 
Week 

3MK Zarah Gibril Jade Aaradhya 

3AB Keron Nora Amy Othniel 

4MV Jessica Awo Tyler Lucas 

4EB Aza Manuella Valentina BJ 

5BH Annabbel Keishana Quhalil Yalda 

5JA Daybel Aiden Maida Mamo 

6MO Kiahya-Rae Ainhara Janet Nihal 

6JG Davontae Seham Sara Cianna 
 

This week’s gem winners are…. Emeralds 

This week’s treasure chest winners are… 2PH    4MV 
 

 

Attendance 
 

  
 

Classes with the best attendance this term so far… 
 

1st   

 
            6JG  97.99% 

2nd  

 
           2CS  96.17% 

3rd 

 
               4MV 96.19% 

Class Attendance 

RCM 92.99 

1AJ 83.7 

1HE 82.22 

2PH 95.37 

2CS 96.67 

3MK 95 

3AB 96.67 

4MV 97.83 

4EB 96.36 

5BH 93.6 

5JA 95.6 

6MO 92.06 

6JG 97.6 

Whole school  

National average 94.3% 

School target 96% 

 

This week’s attendance winners are  4MV 



 

Latest News 
 
Returning to school after half-term 
A reminder that the children return to school on Tuesday 1st November. 
 
Vision and Values 
This week, our core value was 
“progressive – we can be the 
change we want to see around 
us”. Keyworth Primary School is 
proudly inclusive and welcoming 
of everyone. The children have 
been learning about how they 
have a voice to challenge 
inequality and discrimination, as 
well as reflecting on how 
individual differences make us 
stronger. 
 
My Heritage – Celebrating our 
Cultures and Diversity event 
A final reminder that Keyworth Friends will be hosting their “My Heritage - Celebrating our 
Cultures and Diversity” event this evening from 3:30pm – all are welcome and thank you to 
everyone in advance who has helped! 
 
Free school meal vouchers – October half-term 
Southwark remains committed to supporting its disadvantaged pupils during the October half 
term 2022 and will do this by using part of the Household Support Fund to fund meals for those 
pupils who are eligible to receive benefits-related free school meals. Children who meet these 
requirements will receive £15 food vouchers per child for the half-term. Please check your 
emails (including your spam) for your vouchers. 
 
Secondary school applications 
Secondary school applications must be completed online by Monday 31st October 2022 at 
11.59pm. We strongly recommend that you complete your application before this deadline so 
that the admissions team can contact you should there be any issues. 
 
Further information about the application process for Southwark and Lambeth can be found on 
the websites below: 
 

Southwark  Lambeth 
 
Contacting the school during half-term 
All staff will be enjoying a well-deserved half-term break. Should you have a query that cannot 
wait until we return to school after the break, please email the school office. I cannot 
guarantee that any messages will be responded to immediately, but this would be your most 
likely means of getting a reply. 
 
E-Safety 
Be Internet Legends is an online gaming platform to teach children about how to be safe online. 
It also has some useful information for parents/carers. Click on the link below for further 
details: 
 
Be Internet Legends 
 

 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions
https://beta.lambeth.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions-and-appeals/secondary-school-admissions/apply-secondary-school-place-2023-24#:~:text=If%20your%20child%20was%20born,on%20Monday%2031%20October%202022.
https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=be_internet_legends&utm_term=beinternetlegends&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI-K36xa7n-gIVTO7tCh31CAgrEAAYASAAEgJ--PD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


Times Tables Rockstars 
 

 



Year 2 – London Zoo 
Due to the extremely hot weather in July, our year 1 London Zoo trip was postponed to this 
academic year. On Tuesday, the children got to finally meet the animals and learn more about 
them. 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

My favourite animals were the monkeys 

because the baby monkeys were swinging on 

the ropes. I learned that the penguins at the 

zoo cannot get out of the water because there 

was a glass cage. I think animals should be in 

their habitats. 

By Manha 

 

 

My favourite animals were the penguins because 

I like the way they swim in the water. 

By Issa 

 

I like tigers because I like the way they rip up 

meat. I also like gorillas because they are very 

funny to watch. I learned that gorillas, when they 

jump, they can easily get food without having to 

climb. 

By Leena 

 



 
 
Drama workshop 
Yesterday, years 3 and 4 took part in a workshop delivered by The Blue Elephant Theatre as 
part of Black History Month. The focus was on Windrush and contained much audience 
participation. 
 

 
 
 
 



Bowling trip 
On Monday, a group of children went bowling to develop their fine motor skills and teamwork. 
They had a fantastic time! 
 

 
 
Yoga 
As part of our drive to encourage an active and healthy 
lifestyle, children in KS2 have been taking part in yoga 
lessons. 
 
Support for families 1 – Home-School Support 
Abena Opong is our Home-School Support worker. At the 
end of this newsletter, you will find information about how 
she can support you and your child/ren. 
 
Support for families 2 - WE Sustain weekend – 21st, 22nd 
and 23rd October 
WE Sustain is Mercato's Sustainability event, which includes 
a range of panels, activities and fun workshops for children 
and families. 
 
During this weekend, you and your child/ren can enjoy: 
 
➢ Plant-based cookery class with Nika Clinkett (21st Oct, 2 - 3.30 pm): book here 
➢ No-waste cookery class with Gabriele (22nd Oct, 11 am - 12.30 pm): book here 
➢ No-waste craft workshop with BB Broadway (22nd Oct, 2 - 3.30 pm): book here 
➢ Arancine cookery class with Little Sicily (23rd Oct, 11 am - 12.30 pm): book here. 
 
On the 22nd Oct at 4 pm we'll be hosting the Disco Soup, during which a group of volunteers will 
cook a giant veg soup. Come and grab your bowl of delicious soup while enjoying some music 
with us! (no reservation needed). 
 
Halloween 
 
This year, we'll be hosting a fun cookie baking and decorating class with chef Gabriele. Come 
and join us on the 28th Oct at 11 am! Book here. 
 
 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/we-sustain-community-plant-based-cookery-class-for-families-tickets-433124255307
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/we-sustain-community-no-waste-cookery-class-for-families-tickets-433134826927
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/we-sustain-community-no-waste-workshop-for-children-tickets-433892623517
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/we-sustain-community-arancine-cookery-class-for-families-tickets-433143302277
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mms-halloween-special-cookie-baking-decorating-class-mm-ec-tickets-433104927497


Support for families 3 – Celebrating Culture and People event 
At the end of this newsletter, there is a poster containing information about a “Celebrating 
Culture and People” event taking place during half-term. 
 
Support for families 4 – Healthy Start Vouchers 
If you’re more than 10 weeks pregnant or have a child under 4, you may be entitled to get help 
to buy healthy food and milk. Further information can be found on the link below: 
 
Healthy Start Vouchers 
 
Word of the Week 
This week’s Word of the Week is convention. Please discuss its meaning with your child/ren and 
encourage them to share what they have learned with their teachers in school to receive gems. 
Do they know the origin? Can they use the word correctly in a sentence? Can they identify and 
explain the meaning of alternative forms e.g., conventional/conventionally? Can they identify 
any synonyms or antonyms? 
 
Please find below previous words that we have used in school: 
 

 

Previous 
words 

 

certain, mourn, congregate, collaborate, community, progressive 
 

 
I would like to wish you a lovely half-term! 

 
Ray Capper 

Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/frequently-asked-questions/applying-for-healthy-start-faqs/


 
 

 



 


